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The Halloween
Party 

The event begins
October 21 at 5:00pm
in the pool parking lot.

   Hot dogs and chili
are on the menu. 
 A link to Sign Up
Genius is coming

soon, to indicate if you
would like to hand out
candy or bring a treat

to share. 
“It’s the Great

Pumpkin, 
Charlie Brown” 
will be shown at

6:30pm. 
Popcorn will be

served.

volunteer  opportunit ies
Contact Ava Trill to help

with social events
ava.d.trill@gmail.com
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 welcome to our new residents
Aaron and Jennifer Holmes, 535 Lady Slipper
David and Dhara Patel, 309 Wild Turkey

The Boxwood
Halloween Decoration

Contest
The competition has begun! 

When it comes to decorating for
Halloween our neighborhood

wastes no time.  
Judging begins at dusk on

Halloween night! 
Prizes will be awarded for:

Scariest Home
Most Original Home
Most Creative Home

Best Halloween Creature
Best Pumpkin

boxwood directory  
Send your updates to   
Boxwoodpoa@gmail.com

Trick-Or-Treat begins at dusk on October 31
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 Pay POA Dues:
portal.brownstoneproperties.com
 

Brownstone Properties:
(434) 385-1026

www.BrownstoneProperties.com

Boxwood FB Group:
facebook.com/groups/2624

040 70601181
 

upcoming events
Oct 22 - Bulk Pickup Week
Oct 28 - Halloween Parade
Oct 31 - Halloween Decoration
              Judging at dusk!
Nov 5- Daylight Savings Time Ends
Nov 7 - Election Day
Nov 26 - Bulk Pickup Week
Nov 13 - Board Meeting 6:30pm
               515 Lady Slipper Lane
Dec 20 - Holiday Light Contest 
              Judging begins tonight
Dec 24 - Bulk Pickup Week

mailbox project
We received a great response from
neighbors for having their mailbox
post washed and painted by a local
painter. He will begin the work in
the next couple of weeks. Thank
you for supporting this project. It’s
exciting to see the beautification of
Boxwood as we each do our part.

special requests
The speed limit is 25 mph. 

Trash cans and firewood are to be
stored in the rear yard only.
Kindly pick up after your dog.
A neighborhood survey is coming
soon.

      Please slow down. 

thank you!!
We appreciate the hard work
done each year by the members
of  our Pool Committee. Thank
you Cheryl Morris, Hannah
Bilodeau and Sacha Layman. 

holiday lights contest
Get ready to see Boxwood light up
as we continue this fun and festive
holiday tradition. Judging will begin
at dusk December 20 and will end
December 24. Winners will receive a
gift card and a Congratulatory Sign
posted in their front yard.


